Benton County Genealogical Society

Minutes of the Executive Board Meeting
25 February 2002

The meeting, at the home of Damaris Reynolds, was called to order at 7:10 pm by 2™ Vice
President Margaret Hays. Those present included Margaret Hays, Frances Grotefend, Damaris
Reynolds, Maybelle Martsching, Teri Greene, and Jim Russell (not a quorum).

The minutes of the meeting of 28 Jan 2002 were read and approved as corrected.

The Secretary reported that our registration with the Multnomah County Library had been
updated on the internet.

The Treasurer’s report was read. (The rent for the Annex has been increased-t&%é&.@ﬂ.) b7

Hostess — all assignments are filled.
Book Committee — Damaris Reynolds reported that the new books are.now in the library.

Newsletter — Terry Green (new e-mail = nmteri@aol.com) reported that she has completed some
of the newsletter, and hopes to have it finished on time.

Queries — Maybelle Martsching — No new queries.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 pm.

Respectfully submitted

i Y fewttl?

James H. Russell, Secretary






